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September 21, 1972

Carl W Dabelstein

3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception report of September
16, 1972.

The report is correct as you recorded it. 1It's
nice to know that our 250 watts does get out once in
a while.

Best Regards,

Betty Carlson
Station Manager.
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